
 

February 22, 2022 

Web Announcement 2720 

 
Reminder to Bill Intrauterine Devices and Subdermal Implants with a 
National Drug Code (NDC) with a Unit of 1 
Reminder and Update to Web Announcement 699:  Intrauterine Devices (IUDs) including but not limited to 
Kyleena®, Liletta®, Mirena® and Skyla® and subdermal implants including but not limited to Nexplanon® must be 
billed with the appropriate National Drug Code (NDC) with a unit of 1, along with the corresponding Healthcare 
Common Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) code.  If a claim is received with only a HCPCS code for an IUD or 
subdermal implant, it will be denied, as the claim must also have the appropriate NDC.  Claims for IUDs or 
subdermal implants with NDC units greater than 1 will be denied for exceeding limitations. 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_699_20140205.pdf

